PHILADELPHIA ACADEMY OF SURGERY

Steven E. Ross, MD, President
Thomas G. Frazier, President-Elect
John L. Rombeau, Vice-President
Robert D. Fry, MD, Treasurer
Linwood R. Haith, MD, Recorder
James B. Alexander, MD, Program Chair
John S. Kukora, MD Past-President
Robert S. Rhodes, MD, Councilor-at-Large
Jerome Vernick, MD, Councilor-at-Large
John R. Clarke, MD, Parliamentarian/Historian

James B. McClurken, M.D., Secretary
Department of Cardiothoracic Surgery, PP, Ste. 300
Temple University Hospital
Broad and Ontario Streets
Philadelphia, PA 19140
215-707-3601
Fax: 215-707-1576
E-mail:

e-mail: mcclurjb@tuhs.temple.edu

Stated Meeting Minutes February 3, 2003

Dr. Steven Ross presided. Dr. Alexander reported that the featured speaker for the March 3rd meeting is Dr. Frank Lewis, Executive Director of the American Board of Surgery. The conjoint meeting with the New York Surgical Society will take place in New York City on April 9th; and the conjoint meeting with the Metro Chapter of the American College of Surgeons will take place on May 5th in Philadelphia. Dr. Thomas Russell, Executive Director of the ACS will be the featured speaker.